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 KNOWLEDGE SKILLS ATTITUDES 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Intercultural 
 
(This takes into 
consideration 

the crossing of 
boundaries in 

online 
communication 
in general and 
telecollaboratio
n in particular) 

K.1. Knows about cultural 
diversity 

S.1. Can demonstrates 
awareness of cultural 
diversity 

A.1. Appreciates cross-
cultural diversity 
 

knows that most individuals 
form part of at least one 
cultural community and that 
many individuals form part of 
more than one cultural 
community  

√ 

can use awareness of own and 
exchange partner’s cultural 
traits to enrich online 
communication 

 

is appreciative of cross-cultural 
diversity as an enrichment to 
online communicative 
exchanges 

 

knows that the boundaries 
between nations, cultures and 
languages are blurred  

√ 

 

can use the fact that  
online exchanges are made up 
of a mix of cultures and 
languages to enrich the 
encounter 

 

is appreciative of the 
opportunity to have new cross-
cultural encounter(s) online 

√ 
 

 

knows that there are 
differences and similarities 
between practices, values and 
beliefs of own and exchange 
partner’s/partners’ cultural 
context(s) 

√ 
 

can explore and exploit cross-
cultural similarities and 
differences in order to promote 
quality online communication 
 

 

shows interest to exploring 
own and online partners’ 
cultural context(s) as part of 
the online exchange  

√ 
 

knows that online 
communication is influenced 
by beliefs and values which 
may depend on cultural 
context(s). 

√ 

makes conscious effort to step 
outside own beliefs and values 
(and help partners to do the 
same) when necessary for the 
online exchange. 

 

is open to both similar and 
different cultural traits in 
online exchange. 

 

K.2. Has knowledge of 
potential challenges 
associated with cultural 
diversity  
 

S.2. Can demonstrates 
ability to overcome 
potential challenges 
associated with cultural 
diversity 

A.2. Is willing to learn 
from challenges 
associated with cultural 
diversity 

(…) (…) (…) 

 


